
From: Daniel Alfonzo dalfonzo@CityTech.Cuny.Edu
Subject: Reminder-- Upcoming Faculty Workshop Tuesday, October 20th

Date: October 19, 2015 at 10:16 AM
To: ITEC ITEC@CityTech.Cuny.Edu
Cc: Carol Thomas CThomas@CityTech.Cuny.Edu, Raffi Khatchadourian RKhatchadourian@CityTech.Cuny.Edu, Pamela Brown

PBrown@CityTech.Cuny.Edu

Greetings,
 
This is just a reminder that you are registered for our Faculty Instructional Video Workshop tomorrow, Tuesday
October 20th, from 11:00am - 12:00pm. It will be held in room G604. Please email me if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 
 
Daniel Alfonzo
IT Support Assistant
Instructional Technology & Technology
Enhancement Center G606
CUNY New York City College of Technology
300 Jay Street, Brooklyn, NY 11201
Dalfonzo@citytech.cuny.edu
Phone ext #4992
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